
   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter for Parents 

Key Dates: 
From October 2023 – East Park 150th celebrations are under way! 
13 October: Inservice Day 3 (School Closed) 
13-23 October: October Week Holiday 
08 November – Parents and Carers Evening and 150 Lantern Event 
15 December – Winter Celebration Event (Details tbc) 
22 December – School closes at 14:30 for winter break 
08 January 2022 – School re-opens 

 

 

What’s been happening? 
We’ve had an amazing time in the Art Room working on our 
Rainforest Project 
Pupils are working hard on qualifications through SQA and JASS 
under the guidance of our new Raising Attainment Coordinator 
We were on the telly celebrating our SQA success 
Parents attended a Makaton training day to boost our 
communication skills 
Cabinet Secretary Jenny Gilruth visited us to find out about what 
we do  
Ecodrama visited to perform Whirlybird 
We came runner up in the Success Looks Different Awards 
We’ve revamped our Book Nook 

 

Jenny Gilruth, Cabinet Secretary for Education 

and Skills, came in for a visit – we were 

delighted to show off our school 😊  

Rainforest Art! Parrots, toucans and 

fabulous colours – we’ve had a 

great time! 

School staff report that Seesaw is working 

really well – if you need any support in 

accessing the app or content for your child, 

please email amy.little@eastpark.org.uk  

It has taken a while, but we finally 

have some road signage up in 

front of the school.  Hopefully road 

markings will follow soon! 

Everyone loved the 

Whirlybird 

Performance by 

EcoDrama ♥ 
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Please do get in touch if you have any suggestions 
or queries.  Either speak to your child’s class 
teacher, or contact me on 0141 9462050 or at 
Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  
Best wishes, 

                                               
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

Thomas gave the refreshed Book 

Nook his seal of approval  

Do pop into the Maryhill Burgh Halls to 

see our 150th Anniversary exhibition if 

you get a chance – things have changed 

so much  We were delighted to come 

runner up in the Success 

Looks Different awards! This 

award really matters to us 

because winners were 

selected by the Inclusion 

Ambassadors – a group of 

young people supporting this 

vital area of work 😊 

We have had lots of bright new signage 

added to the front of the building – 

Nathan was thrilled to see himself♥ 

Esther working hard on her 

numeracy skills and Aiden on 

his Enterprise project – so 

much learning going on!  
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